
Tenants’ Forum 

Help to shape the future of 
Hull’s Housing Service 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are interested and want to find out more, 
please contact the Tenant Participation Team on 612010  

Alternatively, email: tenant.resident@hullcc.gov.uk 

 

Read the latest edition of the Tenants’ Forum Newsletter at:  
 

https://www.hull.gov.uk/tenant-involvement/get-involved-tenant-participation 

 

20th November 2024 
10am — 12noon  

 

Guildhall — C1   

 

Regulator of Social Housing 
And  

Access to Housing   
Delivered by  

Head of Service (Access and Wellbeing ) 

Working in Partnership 

 

If you think that services could be improved, or  
you have suggestions on how we can combat  
problems in your area, why not come along  

to our next meeting? 


